
 

  
 
 

 
Monday 19th June: The 2023 SJB Mile 
For the third successive year, we are holding an SJB 
Mile Race for our P6 and P7 children next week on 
Monday afternoon. All children from the four classes 
are welcome to participate in boys’ and girls’ races 
which will take place at Malone Integrated College 
next Monday afternoon. The top three runners in 
each race will receive a prize.  
 

Non-participating children from the four P6/P7 
classes will walk to Malone Integrated with their competing class colleagues to cheer 
them on during the races. Classes should return back to the school for 3pm. On 
Monday, children interested in running the SJB Mile are asked to come to school in 
their PE uniforms. Please ensure they bring in a bottle of water on the day and apply 
suncream in the event of the weather forecast indicating that it is to be a hot and 
sunny day. 
 
 
  
  
 
 
  

 

Roger Bannister crosses the finish line 
during his famous sub 4-minute race. 


